
From: Dietz, Sidney
Sent: 2/20/2014 11:48:46 AM
To: Khosrowjah, Sepideh (sepideh.khosrowjah@cpuc.ca.gov)

(sepideh.khosrowjah@cpuc.ca.gov)
Cc:
Bee:
Subject: MHPPD! 

Sepideh -

Hi there!

Congrats on getting that out. Brian Cherry and I would like to come see you and 
Cmmr Florio about the PD. If that works for you, I’ll have Sally set it up. Thanks!

yours

sid

SB GT&S 0312851
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